
 

 

TOWN OF BRISTOL 

SELECTBOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

Monday, February 12, 2018, 6:00 PM 

 Upstairs at Holley Hall 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Call to Order: 6:00 PM 

1. Review agenda for addition, removal, or adjustment of any items per 1 V.S.A. 

§312(d)(3)(A).   

 

II. PUBLIC FORUM: Vermont Gas Systems, Inc., in Bristol. 

 

The Bristol Selectboard is considering a memorandum of understanding between the Town and 

Vermont Gas Systems, Inc. (VGS) regarding VGS’s proposed construction of a gas distribution  

facility in Bristol.  Representatives from Vermont Gas Systems, Inc. will include Tom Murray, Vice 

President of Customers and Communities, Tim Vachereau, Manager of Construction, and Karen 

Kotecki, Manager of Right of Way will be present to provide details of the proposal and answer 

questions. 

 

 

III. Adjourn. 

 

 

Selectboard Members 

Peeker Heffernan, Chair 

Joel Bouvier 

Peter Coffey 

Ted Lylis 

Michelle Perlee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Clerk/Town 

Treasurer 

Jen Myers 

 

Assistant Treasurer 

Peter Ryan &  

Val Hanson 

 

Assistant Clerk 

Wendy Truax 

 

Town Administrator 

Valerie Capels 

 

Administrative 

Assistant 

Sharon Lucia  

 

Fire Chief 

Brett LaRose 

 

Highway Foreman 

Peter Bouvier  

 

Police Officer in Charge  

Lt. Bruce Nason 

 

Recreation Assistant 

Val Hanson 

 

Zoning Administrator 

Kris Perlee 

 

 

Bristol Town Office 

Holley Hall  

1 South Street 

Bristol, VT  05443 

(802) 453-2410 

www.bristolvt.org 

 


